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Dear Parents / Carers,  

You may recall last term we launched our ‘Notable Achievements’ form on the school website. Thank you to 
all parents and carers who have shared some of the wonderful successes of our students since the start of the 
academic year. It has been my pleasure, alongside Mrs Kibble, to host a number of praise events for all the 
students to recognise their successes. Without your submissions we may not know about all the amazing 
things our students are involved in! 

We were delighted to celebrate a whole range of achievements recently such as wonderful acts of kindness, 
gymnastic performances, achievements in martial arts and more charity fundraising to name a few. 

As we progress into the second half of the Spring Term, we wanted to send a letter as a reminder to parents 
/carers that the form remains live throughout the academic year. We will be celebrating the external 
achievements of our students in both praise assemblies in March, as well as praise events each half-term, 
sharing through social media and on our screens around school. The screens around school ensure that both 
students and staff alike can see details of the submissions you make. We want our entire school community 
to be proud.  

The form can be found in the ‘Parents’ section of the AT website, or alternatively a direct link to the form is 
here: https://forms.office.com/e/MSU8Ckbw2u. Please note that we will assume by submitting the form you 
are happy for this information to be shared. We will not use any details such as surnames when sharing.  

Finally, if you have any pictures that you would be happy for us to share within school and/or via our social 
media channels, we would be delighted to receive them. Please send these to: 
yuddin@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk with student name, so these can be cross-referenced to the information 
shared via the form. You should be able to see a number of these shared throughout the academic year via 
our media platforms.  

Thank you in advance, and we look forward to celebrating more amazing achievements with our students as 
we move towards the Easter break.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr D Holliday  

Associate Assistant Headteacher  
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